
VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Pursuant to an Emergency Order of the Governor of the State of New York, notice is hereby 

given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the Village of Johnson City 

via Zoom Video Conference on the 2nd day of February, 2021 at 7:35 p.m., or as soon thereafter 

as the matter may be heard, to consider the adoption of new sewer rents for municipal sewer users 

in the Village of Johnson City as follows: 
 

Minimum Quarterly Basic Fee: 

Up to 1,000 cubic feet or less - minimum amount for all $55.00 
 

Usage rates for over 1000 cubic ft. minimum calculated quarterly as follows: 

1,001 to 5,000 cubic feet, $10.00 over the minimum per 100 cubic feet of water supplied 

5,001 to 10,000 cubic feet, $11.00 over the minimum per 100 cubic feet of water supplied 

Over 10,000 cubic feet, $12.00 over the minimum per 100 cubic feet of water supplied 

 

These billing rates would become effective with the next regular billing cycle. 

Members of the public are temporarily prohibited from attending in person but may observe/listen 

remotely using the information below:  

 
Meeting Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85850731954?pwd=Qm5jdGl2TWdCN2N3VnAvK094emhmQT09 

Meeting ID: 858 5073 1954 

Passcode: 736850 

Dial in phone number:  1-646-558-8656 

 

 Any resident of the Village of Johnson City is entitled to be heard upon said proposed local 

law at such public hearing.  Communications in writing in relation thereto may be filed with the 

Village Board prior to the public hearing. Persons with disabilities who require assistance should 

contact the undersigned to request such assistance 

 

 By order of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Johnson City. 

 

Dated: January 21, 2021   CINDY KENNERUP 

      Village Clerk 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85850731954?pwd=Qm5jdGl2TWdCN2N3VnAvK094emhmQT09

